
GOVERNOR PROFILE: Barbara Moorhead 

 

Who am I and how long have I been on the Governing Body? 

My name is Barbara Moorhead and I have been on the Governing Body since February 2015. 

Why did I decide to join the Governing Body? 

I was invited to join the Governing Body when a vacancy became available.   I knew a little bit about what 

was involved because I had worked for the Education Directorate in the Civic Centre.   I was very happy to 

join Lemington Riverside because I live in lamington and like to be involved with things going on in our 

community. 

I hoped my experience with schools and my background in local government including finance, dealing with 

education policies and general management would enable me to make a useful contribution towards the 

success of the school. 

What Governing Body committees do I serve on? 

I serve on the Finance, Premises and Resources Committee and take the lead for Pupil Premium for 

governors.   I am also on the Curriculum and Standards Committee and take the lead for governors on 

environmental issues. 

What other school activities have I been involved in? 

I have been at school for special events at Christmas and other occasions, I have helped at the Lemington 

Festival school events and been on school visits.   I especially like being in school on a normal school day, 

visiting classrooms to see what’s happening and meeting children to find out from them what they are 

working on and what they think about school.   It is good to chat with parents and teachers too! 

 

 


